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Minutes of IEEE Central Sub-section Committee Meeting No.2
9 March 2006, at 8 am
Audioconference: 083032, PIN 299197#

Present: Murray Milner, Keith Morris, Duncan Hall, Richard Harris, Subhas Mukhopadhyay, Peter Komisarczuk
Apologies: Bob Hodgson

Finance

Duncan briefed the meeting that the NZ Central Subsection may be eligible for the following annual "rebates" i.e. grants:

· + USD$500 for meeting "minimum requirements"

· + USD$100 if we hold 10 or more meetings at least 5 of which must be tech/ed/prof meetings.
· Sections get + USD$2,000.
For the opening of a subsection bank account it was agreed that an account will be opened with the Westpac bank, Wellington, with the following four signatories.
1. Murray

2. Duncan

3. Subhas

4. Richard

A minimum of two signatures will be required for issuance of any cheque. While Murray and Duncan can issue cheques for Wellington related activities, Subhas and Richard can do this for Palmerston North activities. 
The opening of this bank account needs to be done by presenting appropriate authentication (eg. Driver’s licence). Action: Duncan will follow this up, but the nominated signatories should obtain endorsement of their authentication material from a local Westpac branch and forward this to Duncan.
Web page
Thanks to Keith, IEEE Central Sub-section web page is already available.

It was decided that the names of the organizing committee members can be displayed on this site - with the provision that they should be displayed in a manner that is not picked up by spam engines.

The minutes of our meetings, as well as past activities such as the IEEE HQ visit will also be displayed there.

Acton: Keith

Email contacts

Subhas will contact IEEE NZ North and South Sections, to explore the possibility of having an audio-conference with them on the issue of email contact lists and also to clarify with them whether there is any combined members list.

Action: Subhas

Presentation by Prof. Charles Hanville
The first technical activity of the sub-section will begin with the presentation of Prof. Charles Hanville, Fellow, IEEE. This activity will be held on Tuesday, 4 April 2006, commencing at 4pm. This will be a lecture by Professor Charles Hanville - a renowned expert in power system stability.  His lecture is entitled "Real Consequences Follow Imaginary Power Disturbances".

Venue: Massey Wellington  4B06

Massey Palmerston North   AH 3.83

The physical venue is to be the Wellington Campus of Massey University, with a video conference link up to the Palmerston North campus. 

Subhas will contact the IEEE North and South Sections in order to inform them about this activity.
Expenses for Prof. Charles Hanville’s visit

If the Sub-section doesn’t have any money before that, something will be organized for this particular case.
Technical presentations

For further technical presentations during this year, all members are requested to take the opportunity of inviting visitor/experts to deliver technical presentations either in PN or in Wellington. Everyone will be encouraged to have presentations on local activities.

Student memberships
Committee members are all asked to think of ways of involving students in our IEEE activities and influence them to become members.

Joint meeting with IPENZ and IEE

There will be a meeting jointly with IPENZ and IEE at Transpower in Wellington on 22nd March.

Next meeting

Committee members all agreed to have a short meeting on 4th April at 3.15 pm, just before the presentation of Prof. Hansville. The Massey Wellington campus and PN campus will be connected over a video link.

Other Business

None

Next Meeting: 3.15 pm, 4 April 2006.

The meeting ended at 8.55hrs.

Massey University, PN
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